
April 22nd, 2020 

 

Proposed Amendment to By-laws for LHSMEA 

 

I hereby propose the following amendment to the by-laws of Liberty High School Music Education 

Association (LHSMEA). 

 

 

Per the request of the Liberty High School Band Director – Mr. Richard Ebersole and Choir Director – Mr. 

Joshua Shafer, Due to the unfortunate circumstances that have arisen because of the COVID-19 

Pandemic, they have requested to forgo elections for the school year 2020 and ask that the sitting board 

remain in their positions for the subsequent school year of 2020 – 2021 with elections being held in April 

of 2021 for the following school year of 2021 – 2022. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Mike Carpenter 

President - LHSMEA 

Mike Carpenter

AP
PR
OV
ED

04
-2
2-
20
20

TC


